
From: John Hutton
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: Fw: Formal Notice to TPUC of cancelling Video Services
Date: Friday, December 27, 2024 12:03:34 PM

From: John Hutton <John.Hutton@tn.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2024 11:57 AM
To: Steve Pittman <SPittman@holstonelectric.com>
Cc: David Foster <David.Foster@tn.gov>; Kelly Grams <Kelly.Grams@tn.gov>; Dori Simpson
<Dori.Simpson@tn.gov>
Subject: Formal Notice to TPUC of cancelling Video Services

Mr. Pittman,

Thank you for notifying the Tennessee Public Utility Commission (TPUC) regarding Holston
Connects' proposed service changes. 
 We assume that the release of Public Chapter 60 brought this on, however, does Holston plan
on keeping its State-Issued Certificate of Franchise Authority or terminating the certificate?
It is the Commission's intent to assist you in any way we can.
If you wish to discuss further, you may contact me via email or by phone.

Regards,
John Hutton
Utility Division
Tennessee Public Utility Commission
615-419-3982
john.hutton@tn.gov

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on December 27, 2024 at 11:57 a.m.
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